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Baltimore, Maryland The USACE Baltimore District has released the long awaited Military
Munitions Services (MAMMS) III, Munitions and Environmental Response Services solicitation.
The scope of work covers MEC and Munitions Constituents (MC) investigations, operational range
support clearance, construction support for the Range and Training Land Program (RTLP), and
Hazardous Toxic Radioactive Waste (HTRW) investigations and remediation.

The District plans to award eight IDIQ contracts with a total shared capacity of $240 Million,
including a Small Business reserve of a target of four (4) contracts. The IDIQ contracts will consist
of a five (5)-year base ordering period with two options for 1 year each for a total potential contract
period of 7 years.

Unlike previous MAMMS contracts, there are no set asides or partial set asides for SDVOB, Hub
Zone, or 8A companies. Proposals are due under solicitation W912D-R-0051 on 19 May 2020.
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